
Tax Partner, William Jean-Baptiste, will be speaking at the next IFE training event on 10 and 24 June
with a focus on Company reorganisations and restructurings. This event is being held virtually.

The discussion will focus on how to distinguish between restructuring operations affecting or not the
legal personality of companies and their tax regime and how to examine restructuring operations in a
cross-border context.

If you would like to discuss tax matters or, would like to connect with William, please reach out via the
contact details provided here.
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